MONSANTO CHEMICAL COMPANY

OrGANIC CHEMICALS DIVISION
ST. Lovis, MISSOURI 4

April 3, 1944

University of Kansas
Department of Physical Educatlion
Lawrence, Kansas

Gentlemen: Mr. Forest C. Allen

Thank you for your letter of March 30, stating that
you have not received the cylinder of Chlorine shipped
February 17, against order POV-298&7.

Perhaps the fact that the material was consigned to the
Chemistry Department is the reason you have no record

of receiving it. Nevertheless, we have secured the
following outbound references and would appreciate your
letting us know if the cylinder was not delivered to the

Chemistry Department.

The shipment was waybilled on the 18th, W/B-48282, car
No. NDEM-62680, and carded to the Santa Fe Railread at

Henrietta, Mo.

We look forward to receiving your order for the swimming
pool and shall be glad to rush shipment as much as

possible.
Cordially yours

rid Gt

Pat Costello
pc Acids & Heavy Chemicals Dept.



